
Retired Teachers Organization of the 
Nova Scotia Teachers Union  

For more information on on the Legacy Foundation Grant 
Application and Brochure visit: 

rto.nstu.ca  

Contact your Branch President 

Honour a colleague - make a Legacy Donation 

Support the Retired Teachers’  

LEGACY FOUNDATION GRANTS 

Support the work of  
the RTO Foundation Grants 

Memory and Donation 
Cards will let families know 
of your donation 

Send your donation to the 
Retired Teachers’ Legacy 
Foundation 

Donations are tax deductible 
and receipts available 



LEGACY FOUNDATION DONATIONS 
Start a Legacy Donation. It is easy! 

Honour a colleague 

and families will know 

a legacy continues. 
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Legacy Foundation Grants support 

various community projects for 

Children and Youth of Nova Scotia

Did you know? 

Donations are Tax Deductible - receipts provided 

How to do it? 

1. Send email to the Retired Teachers' Legacy Foundation at
rtons@simplicanada.ca

2. Type the words Legacy Donation in the Subject Line.

3. Provide your name/address/phone number, the amount you

want to donate and the name of the colleague you wish

to honour.

4. Send an e-Transfer to rtons@simplicanada.ca

{No password required as it will be an autodeposit).

5. The Foundation will provide a tax receipt.

Send an e-Transfer Legacy Donation.  

It is easy! 




